
  

COMMUNITY SERVICE BULLETIN – October, 2024  

 

Hello to all my Third Vice Presidents out there!  I know you are all busy with your projects for  

Community Service.  I want to remind you that we are having our Department Official Visit to 

"Paws With a Cause" on October 17th at 1:00 p.m. They will be having lunch for us so I need a 

head count of who will be coming by October 10th. Our National Third Vice Debra Gass will 

be here for the tour.  

Remember any volunteer work or donations for the community can be reported.  Your hours, 

mileage, new materials, used materials, and cash donations all go on your report.  THERE ARE 

NEW REPORT FORMS THAT MUST BE USED.  Evaluations have been changed so make  

sure that you use the forms dated May 2024.   If you do not use these forms the report is not 

valid.  The forms were given to each Auxiliary that was at the June Convention.  If there was no 

one from your auxiliary at convention, the forms were mailed to your President.  They are also 

available on the Department website.  

The Mid-Year report is due Post Marked by November 5th 2024.  Even if you have only one 

thing to report, please put that on the report form and send it to me.  If you have not done 

anything yet, please put NOTHING TO REPORT on a form and send it to me! I am reaching 

out to you for 100% reporting for Community Service! I know you will help me with this goal.   

If you have any questions or need help, reach out to me.  I am happy to help in any way I can.  

My phone is 586-598-8285   cell phone 586-876-1827 my e-mail is kdsgmo2@gmail.com.  If I 

do not answer my phone please leave a message and I will get back to you as soon as possible.  

Do not sit in the dark and wonder about anything!  We are here to help.    

Have a Great Year with all your projects!  

Yours In AMVETS Auxiliary,  

Maureen Jackson  

30103 Pineview Circle  

Chesterfield, MI  48051  

  

  


